
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to the seminar 

YOU ARE WELCOME 

Institute for Regional Development, o.p.s. is pleased to invite you to the 

seminar that will focus on the topic of Migration, Intergation and 

Refugees. The Programme: 

• Introducing of the project YOU ARE WELCOME; 

• migration, integration and refugee crisis issues in the CZ; 

• screening a movie and 

• discussion. 

The seminar will be held on 20 October 2017 from 16:00 to 18:00 at the 

premises of the Information Centre Europe Direct Bruntál  at the address 

Dr. E. Beneše 1873/61, 792 01 Bruntál. Refreshments and translation 

of the seminar into English are secured. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 


